Single Topic Conference

pimmune Liver Disease
November 22-24

The Canadian Association for the Study of the Liver (CASL), along with our partners at the Canadian Liver
Foundation (CLF), is pleased to announce that our annual Single Topic Conference on Autoimmune Liver
Disease will take place from November 22-24, 2019 at the Brookstreet Hotel in Ottawa, Ontario.

LEARNING OBJECTIVES

Upon completion of the conference, participants will be able to:

= Describe who gets autoimmune liver disease and how they present;

= Summarize the key reasons why patients get autoimmune liver disease based on scientific insight;
= Explain and compare current strategies to treat patients with autoimmune liver disease;

= Describe the challenges involved in developing new therapies for patients with autoimmune liver
disease and explain how current unmet needs may be addressed in the future.

Furthermore, the knowledge gained from this meeting will be applied and enhanced as the interactive
format of the meeting enables participants to:

= Develop informal networks between leaders in the field and engage with young investigators;

=  Foster research collaboration on autoimmune liver diseases within Canada, North America and
beyond.

MORE INFORMATION

More information about the conference, including the program and details on how to register and book
accommodations, are available on the website at www.casl-stc-2019.ca




